
 

 
 

 

 
August 31, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Denver Preschool Program Provider,  
 
To ensure a smooth transition from the 2022-2023 to 2023-2024 Denver Preschool Program 
(DPP) school years, DPP is officially amending the signed 2022-2023 DPP Provider Agreement 
between our organizations to expire on September 15, 2023, instead of the original expiration 
date of August 31, 2023. All other terms of the 2022-2023 DPP Provider Agreement are 
unchanged and remain in effect through the new expiration date. 
 
If your organization has not already done so, please review and sign the 2023-2024 DPP 
Provider Agreement, effective September 1, 2023 through August 31, 2024, as soon as possible 
in order to continue DPP participation for the 2023-2024 school year. Once your organization 
signs the 2023-2024 DPP Provider Agreement, all terms of the 2023-2024 DPP Provider 
Agreement replace and supersede all terms of the 2022-2023 DPP Provider Agreement. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact DPP’s Senior Director of Quality Initiatives, Chris 
Miller, at 720-287-5055 ext. 140 or chris@dpp.org. 
 
In Partnership, 
 
 
 
Chris Miller, Senior Director of Quality Initiatives 
Denver Preschool Program 
Chris@dpp.org 
720-287-5055 ext. 140 
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